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ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE

BRIDGE AT US-6 & CENTER STREET TO CLOSE
APRIL 11, 2016

Attention Residents:

Beginning April 11, 2016 the bridge at US-6 and Center Street will close
to all vehicle and pedestrian traffic for approximately 45 days.

Please plan accordingly when commuting and follow all posted
detours.

Parents are strongly encouraged to provide alternative means of
transportation for students that typically walk. THERE WILL BE NO
PEDESTRIAN ACCESS ACROSS THE BRIDGE.

Please be mindful of construction crews as they work to complete this
project.

Should you have any questions regarding this project, please feel free
to contact Cory Pierce at Spanish Fork City or Justin Tomison at COP
Construction.

Cory Pierce — 801-804-4552
Justin Tomison — 801-707-0211



